
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

September 12, 2019 

 

 Realignment of Weaselhead Road 

 
Location: Weaselhead Road in the Elbow River Valley 
 
Impact: Realignment of traffic to a new route and across a SWCRR bridge 
 
Reason: Moving traffic to complete construction on Weaselhead Road Bridge 
 
 
 
Implementation date: Friday, September 13, 2019 
  
Speed limit: 50 km/h 
 
 
 
Other information: N/A 

 
 
 
For your safety, please obey all construction signs when travelling through the area. KGL would like to 
thank you for your patience during this period of construction.  
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